ACTIVITIES REPORT - November 2016 ASC - 12/3/16

Dear NA Family,

I regret that I will not be able to attend the last ASC of my commitment. I have a business engagement that I must attend in Georgetown tonight followed by sales meetings tomorrow. It has been a pleasure and a blessing for me to be of service to the fellowship this year. Thank you for trusting me with this honor and thank you for your service as well.

The Halloween Party that TNA put on was super scary, weird and loads of fun. If you have never seen the Haunted House that Stacy Jo and Drew put together you should make a point of going next year. It's A-maze-ing. I believe Stacy Jo will be present at the meeting to make a \$500.00 donation of funds raised at the event for FBTL 2017. Many thanks to Stacy Jo, Drew and all of TNA!

The Gratitude feast was a roaring success as usual. We ate, we followshipped, and we ate some more. Thanks to everyone for all of your help. If you missed our speaker, Renee', you missed a lot. Thanks to Renee' for sharing with us and thanks to Braden for inviting her. I spent \$135.66 for turkeys, hams, cutlery, plates and napkins. I have given the receipts to the Treasurer and I would like to be reimbursed for this amount.

Glenna K. won the T-shirt and campout Theme contest. She is perfecting her artwork and will have it ready soon.

Don't forget the Chili Cook-off is January 14th. It would be a good idea to start getting the word out as soon as possible.

Fellowship by the Lake 2017 will be April 28-30th at Huntsville State Park. It wouldn't be a bad idea to get some "save the date" flyers out now.

My best wishes to the new Activities Chair. I am willing to help "behind the scenes" in any way that I can. I have several tubs of Activities "stuff" and a very helpful notebook to turn over to the incoming Activities Chair.

Peace, out.

In loving service, Brenda H. 832-922-1120